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WOODBINE CITED FOR THIRD LOWEST PROPERTY TAX RATE
IN NEW JERSEY

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of
Woodbine was cited in an article this week in the Star Ledger as the municipality
with the third lowest average property tax rate in the State of New Jersey,
according to the New Jersey Department of Community Affairs.

Woodbine actually had an average decrease of $14 between 2013 and 2014.

“This certainly is great news. | was made aware of this while attending the New
Jersey League of Municipalities Mayors’ Legislative Summit by the
congratulations of my counterparts for this notable achievement,” noted Mayor
Pikolycky. “It was nice to see Woodbine mentioned in the Star Ledger, which is
recognized as the State’s official newspaper.”



